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Wiremu Glen
fyvi-request-11503-6d9c3ef4@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Wiremu Glen
It has come to my attention that you made a request under the Official Information
Act 1982 on 19 October 2019 for the following:

The number of applications made in 2018 for a business start-up grant and
how many were approved.

I understand this request was extended to 10 December 2019, but you have yet to
receive a response.

Unfortunately, there has been a breakdown in our system, which has affected
several responses including yours.

We are addressing this, and I would like to offer my sincere apologies for the delay
in providing a response.

You can expect to receive a response to your request no later than 7 February 2020.

Yours sincerely

/%/

Kate Satterthwaite
General Manager Ministerial and Executive Services
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